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DR. BHUPEN HAZARIKA REGIONAL GOVERNMENT FILM AND TELEVISION INSTITUTE 
 

(An Academic Institute under the Cultural Affairs Department, Government of Assam) 
Approved by AICTE, New Delhi :: Affiliated to SCTE, Assam 

 

Sila, Changsari, Kamrup, Assam-781101, E-mail: rgftiassam@gmail.com 

 

List of Candidates whose Applications have been Rejected for appearing in the  

recruitment examination for the Post of Junior Administrative Assistant (Accounts) 

in Dr. Bhupen Hazarika Regional Govt. Film & Television Institute under Cultural Affairs Deptt. 

Vide Adv. No. Janasanyog/D/9192/18 dated : 8th February,2019 
 

(For any discrepancies or problem in downloading e-admission certificate  
please contact office at rgftiassam@gmail.com  within 7 days from the date of publication of 

the admit card in the website) 
 
 

SI. 
No. Candidate's Name Father's Name Ground of Rejection 

1 Bidyut Kakti Barun Chandar Kakati 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

2 Manabendra Bora Lt. Bakul Ch. Bora 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

3 Mayaraxee Barman Nripendra Kumar Barman 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

4 Kartik Kanu Ramdas Kanu 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

5 Himangsu Sarma Lt. Amulya Sarma 

Experience certificate 
not submitted 

6 Samiran Deka Utzal Ch. Deka 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

7 Dibyajyoti Das Lt. Prabhash Ch. Das 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

8 Chandan Bhattacharya Kshitish Bahttacharyya Less experience 

9 Bijoya Nath Hareswar Nath 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
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submitted 

10 Ranjan Das Biren Das Less experience 

11 Ranjit Deka Sunil Deka 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

12 Md Shamim Md Kalim 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

13 Subhrajit Kaushik Lt. Nripendra Nath Phukan 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

14 Hemi Saikia Bora Jintu Bora 

Required documents 
and experience 
certificate not 
submitted 

15 Amarendar Goswami Subhash Goswami 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

16 Jayanta Gogoi Mohan Ch. Gogoi 
Experience certificate 
not submitted 

17 Hiranya Thakuria Deepak Thakuria 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

18 Sujit Chandra Barman Suren Barman 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

19 Md Mahidul Ali Hazim Ali 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

20 Saityajit Borah Profulla Borah 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

21 Dhruba Jyoti Deka Prafulla Deka 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

22 Jagadish Das Bipul Das 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 
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23 Santanu Paul Lt. Sunil Ch. Paul 

Required documents 
and experience 
certificate not 
submitted 

24 Sarat Kumar Singha Lt. Gopal Singha 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

25 Ditun Talukdar Hemanta Kr. Talukdar 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

26 Rajiv Lochan Deka Upendra Ch. Deka 

Documents of required 
qualification not 
submitted 

27 Anani Raj Joshi Chhabi Lal Joshi 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

28 Arnab Deka Jugal Ch. Deka 

Work experience as 
accountant not 
submitted 

29 Nitul Thakuria Panchanan Thakuria 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

30 Apurba Das Kailash Ch. Das 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted. Photographs 
not attached with the 
application 

31 Manjit Das Lt. Amulya Das 

Less experience 

32 Joy Bhusan Ojah Lt. Aswini Ojah 

Less experience 

33 Kamal Hussain Fhul Hussain 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

34 Manash Pratim Bharadwaj Amal Bhattacharyya 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

35 Nitu Barman Niranjan Barman 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

36 Nibha Rani Das Suchendra Nath Das 

Documents of required 
qualification not 
submitted 
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37 Manoj Pathak Mithilesh Pathak 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

38 Bikash Newar Ganesh Newar 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

39 Mostafizur Rahman Hanan Ali Mandal No experience 

40 Alakesh Das Sandip Kr. Das No experience 

41 Juhil Medhi Gobinda Ch. Medhi 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

42 Avinava Barhma Prabir Brahma 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

43 Mridul Baruah Pradip Baruah 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

44 Sanjib Sarmah Kamakhya Charan Sarmah 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

45 Ankit Agarwalla Shyam Sundar Agarwalla 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

46 Priyanka Borah Kameswar Bora  Application not  signed 

47 Kamal Das Lt. Nagen Das 

Documents of work 
experience in academic 
institution not 
submitted 

 

 

         

 
Director, DBHRGFTI 

 


